

November 22, 2021

Dear Trinity Families,

It has been a busy fall at Trinity High School, and we have so much for which to be thankful. As Trinity parents, we are continually reminded of the outstanding education our daughters receive coupled with amazing extracurricular and athletic opportunities for developing their leadership skills.

Among those gifts is a dedicated administration, faculty and staff. As is the tradition, we are reaching out to all Trinity parents seeking your support of the *Christmas Appreciation Fund*. This is a fantastic opportunity to show our gratitude to the Trinity administration, faculty and staff who strive to make this place the very best for our daughters, a school that works to not only educate but also empower our daughters. A contribution to this fund signifies our gratitude to each for their hard work, commitment, and dedication. 100% of your contribution will be allocated to this *Christmas Appreciation Fund*. All participating families will have their names added to a Christmas Card. We are hopeful for 100% participation from all Trinity families. No contribution is too small.

Please consider making a contribution to *Christmas Appreciation Fund*. A contribution to the Christmas Fund can be made by <u>Clicking here</u> or you can forward a check payable to Trinity High School with a notation of *Christmas Appreciation Fund* in the memo section of the check and return to the front office attention Mary Beth Lavezzorio. We are asking that all contributions be received at Trinity by **Tuesday, December 14th.** If you have any questions, please feel free to contact either one of us.

Thank you for your generous support of the Trinity Faculty and Staff.

Merry Christmas!

Anna Dooley Stephen Shelly

Mothers Club President Fathers Club President

